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Anmore Receives $1.73 Million for Infrastructure and Amenities 

 

ANMORE, B.C. – The Village of Anmore has been awarded a $1,730,000 Growing Communities 
Fund Grant from the Province of B.C. to support investment in community infrastructure and 
amenities. Anmore is one of 188 municipalities and regional districts to receive the one-time 
funding announced by B.C. Premier David Eby.  
 

“We are grateful to have received this grant as it will support our continued investment in capital 
projects to secure both our existing infrastructure and future amenities in our community,” says 
Mayor John McEwen. “For a small community like Anmore, this funding has a huge impact, and 
we look forward to exploring the best ways to utilize this funding to benefit our residents today 
and in the future.”   
 

The Growing Communities Fund provides a one-time total of $1 billion in grants to all 188 of 
B.C.’s municipalities and regional districts, which they can use to address their community’s 
unique infrastructure and amenities demands, such as recreation facilities, parks and water-
treatment plants, as well as other community infrastructure.  
 

Council will be working with Village staff to assess its infrastructure needs and determine how to 
leverage this funding for the maximum benefit of the community. 
 

For more information about the Growing Communities Fund announced by the provincial 
government, please visit: https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2023PREM0008-000171. 
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